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PRESS RELEASE – For Immediate Release 
May 16, 2018 

Each year, seniors in the Wentzville School District compete for scholarships from 
the City of Wentzville’s Water Division. This year, three $1,000 scholarships were 
awarded to students from Holt, Liberty and Timberland high schools. 

As one of the only fine-arts related scholarships in the area, students paint fire 
hydrants in celebration of National Drinking Water Week. First-place winners from 
each school are then selected to each receive the scholarship. This year’s first-
place winners include seniors Emily Griesenauer (Holt), Cassidee Wakefield 
(Timberland) and Juhaina Aarda (Liberty). 

The fire hydrants will be on display below the water tower on East Pearce 
Boulevard until the end of May. Between June and November, the artistic hydrants 
will be displayed throughout Historic Downtown Wentzville. Congratulations to 
these talented students! 
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Pictured above: Public Works Director Susan Spiegel, Emily Griesenauer (Holt), 
Cassidee Wakefield (Timberland), Juhaina Aarda (Liberty) and Wentzville Mayor 
Nick Guccione. 

 

City of Wentzville Water Division 
Awards Three $1,000 Scholarships 

 

mailto:Kara.Roberson@wentzvillemo.org

